AC-119 Gunship Association NEW S F L A S H, September 2016
There are no attachments — all the “guns-hot” news is easily seen below.
President’s Flash Message:

Welcome Home to Fort Walton Beach, Florida. | hope you have already registered for AC-119 Gunship Association
Reunion XVII, but if not, you still have time to do so. All reunion information can be found on our website: http://ac-
119gunships.com/association/reunion/reunion2016/reunioninfo2016.htm.

After three consecutive years as President of the Association, | will assume the position of Past President on the 2017
Board of Directors. A new President will be elected at this reunion.

Our Board needs some “fresh blood.” The Board needs computer-savvy volunteers to help our Association. Secretary
Mike Drzyzga is doing the work of four men; association secretary, association membership accountant, association
newsletter editor, and website/media member. The Board is actively recruiting members who could fill (hopefully accept)
at least one of the four jobs. If you are not actively recruited; then step-forward, raise your right hand and volunteer.
Contact me or any Board member. New recruits will have to go through basic training!

We now know our 2017 reunion will be held in Dayton. What about 20187 Potential coordinators for the 2018 reunion
need to have proposals ready for presentation at our FWB reunion business meeting on Saturday morning, 29 Oct 2016.
Time is priceless. As we grow older, it is heart-warming and refreshing to see and visit with precious brothers who have
shared our younger years and war experiences. Let us not forget our families, for they love us.

Uncle Shadow, Uncle Stinger, and Uncle Sam want you. Volunteer!

Best Wishes, Larry Fletcher




